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To whom it may concern, 

My name is David Putnam and I am the Defensive Coordinator for Bear River High 
School’s football team in Garland, Utah. I am writing to provide a reference for one of our top 
athletes on the team, Dallen Rice. Having worked closely with him the past 3 years, I have 
watched him grow exponentially on the football field as well as in the classroom.

Dallen has shown impressive tenacity and discipline in his athletic pursuits. He is a 
remarkable individual who has demonstrated outstanding dedication, skill, and commitment to 
his team. Throughout his time as a member of our football program, Dallen has consistently 
exhibited remarkable athletic abilities both offensively as a running back and defensively as a 
middle linebacker. I believe he is capable of learning any position deemed necessary for not only 
his success but for the success of his team.  He has remarkable sportsmanship, and exceptional 
leadership qualities, which got him voted in as one of our team captains by his own peers. 

Dallen Rice is not only an exceptional athlete but also an outstanding student. He excels 
academically, consistently maintaining high grades, currently holding a 4.0, and demonstrating 
excellent time management skills. He is a true student-athlete, balancing his commitment to 
sports with his dedication to his studies.

In closing, it is without hesitation that I recommend Dallen for your scholarship program. 
He has the determination, athletic ability, and academic prowess to make a valuable addition to 
your school.

Should you require any additional information, feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Coach David Putnam
Bear River High School 
david.putnam@besd.net
801-719-8756


